Chair:

Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair:

Information Policy Committee



Member:
Finance & Personnel Committee
Milwaukee Public Library Board
Milwaukee County Federated
Library System Board
Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

Pamela Frautschi 2430 E. Newberry Blvd. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Frautschi:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald/Michael D'Amato/Chair



Michael S. D'Amato Alderman. 3rd District

Chair:

Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair:

Information Policy Committee

City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

Donna Schlieman 1300 N. Prospect Ave., #423 Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Schlieman:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael B' Amato, Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

mfardy@inlandcompanies.com

Dear Mr. Fardy:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D(Amato, Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

Jay.Craig@opusnorth.com

Dear Mr. Craig:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

badank@rfpcommercial.com

Dear Mr. Adank:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely

Ald. Michael D'Amato Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Finance & Personnel Committee
Milwaukee Public Library Board
Milwaukee County Federated
Library System Board
Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

jcape@inlandcompanies.com

Dear Ms. Cape:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair

Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

Sandi Anderson 710 N. Plankinton Ave., Suite 207 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Anderson:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

rob@langgroup.net

Dear Mr. Wagner:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Antato, Chair



Chair:

Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair:

Information Policy Committee



Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

nextdev@execpc.com

Dear Mr. Nass:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair

Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee



A 2

Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member:
Finance & Personnel Committee
Milwaukee Public Library Board
Milwaukee County Federated
Library System Board
Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

LGulgowski@midamericagrp.com

Dear Ms. Gulgowski:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

kshyone@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Shy:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair

Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee



. . . A. 7

Chair:

Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair:

Information Policy Committee



Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

drosenfeld@midamericagrp.com

Dear Mr. Rosenfeld:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair



Chair:

Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair:

Information Policy Committee

City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

Scott Revolinski 330 E. Kilbourn Ave., Suite 800 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Revolinski:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair



Chair: Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair: Information Policy Committee City Hall
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

mrr@gmar.ws

Dear Mr. Ruzicka:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amata Chair



Chair:

Judiciary & Legislation Committee Zoning Code Task Force

Vice Chair:

Information Policy Committee



Member: Finance & Personnel Committee Milwaukee Public Library Board Milwaukee County Federated Library System Board Historic Preservation Commission

April 2, 2007

ghansen@mbaonline.org

Dear Ms. Hansen:

As you are aware, this file has been scheduled before the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee twice and both times it has been held based upon concerns from Ald. Bauman.

I just wanted to update you on its status. On March 30, representatives of the real estate industry, DCD, the City's Development Center and members of the public met with Alds. Murphy and Bauman to discuss the proposed ordinance. The discussion was productive and it was agreed that DCD would work on a new draft to incorporate the various issues raised.

If this file is scheduled again, you will receive a notice letting you know the date and time of the Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Ald. Michael D'Amato, Chair

